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Cold Lake, Alberta  

780-639-4673 

Church Office Hours:  

Monday -Thursday 9:00am -
12pm 

Pastorôs Office hours 

Wednesday -Friday 9am -12pm 

lakelandlutheran@telus.net  

Interim Pastor:  

  AnnE Zimmerman  

From the desk of AnnEé. 

 
 

Dear Friends,  
 
I think Christmas changes us - and so it should. More than that, perhaps we know it should. Even today, when our lives have be-
come frenzied dashes to complete a never-ending list of tasks - fuelled by demands to buy and consumer, to achieve and compete - 
we yearn for a different kind of Christmas. 
 
Our hearts call us to seek something that we vaguely perceive as the Christmas spirit. It smacks of good cheer; hospitality, compas-
sion for the poor and the stranger, warmth towards our family and friends. But our minds don't listen all that well to our hearts. 
 
Our minds listen to the world instead. And the world tells us we can only satisfy this yearning by buying things. If we buy the 
hottest new digital toy, the most expensive trinket or the grandest fashion statement for our nearest and dearest, 'we will feel 
loved'. 
 
In Advent, our liturgies point to "preparing the way" for our hearts, urging us to find time for prayer. Winter, especially our 
northern winter, lends to fostering silence. The deep, long, dark nights of December speak to our internal longing. Advent itself, 
those four weeks of preparation for the coming of Emmanuel (God with us), provide the opportunity. If we allow ourselves the 
chance, we can find the silence we need to hear that still, small voice of God. 
 
Then, we can experience that sweet day of December 25th. Jesus birth 'day' comes ... for a hurting, longing, struggling world. 
Christmas ... helps us 'stop'... take a breather 'after the baby is born' ... in the quiet of the morning forcing us to clear our minds.... 
to step away from commercial clutter...disengage from our too-hectic lives...and...give ourselves over to the ultimate Gift. We are 
reminded that "yes"... not by feeling but knowing - 'we are loved'. The knowing changes us to know: Jesus is with us. That's a 
promise. 
 
 
May you make time this Advent. Be silent. Listen to that still, small voice of God. You are worth it. Know you are loved ... always.  
 
AnnE 
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WOULD YOU LIKE THE OPPORTUNITY TO 

SERVE OUR CHURCH?  

 

Our Church Council is looking for new members to serve. 

Service would begin (after voting for council members) at 

the Annual General Meeting this coming February 2019. 

* COMMITTEES PLEASE REMEMBER TO PREPARE 

YOUR REPORTS FOR THE A.G.M.  

Confused what a Church Council Member actually does?  

 Speak to our Council President Keith Scheidt. He will give 

you any information you need together with an opportunity 

to come and see what actually does happen at a Council meeting.  

FYI all Church Council meetings are open to all church members.  



ALL MEMBERS OF THE YOUTH GROUP, SUNDAY 
SCHOOL AND CONGREGATION ARE INVITED TO 

COME AND JOIN IN THE SANTA PARADE. 
PLEASE MEET AT THE CHURCH ON FRIDAY 30TH 

NOVEMBER @ 4.30 PM. 

 

 

CHECKOUT THE DECEMBER 2018 CALENDAR FOR ALL ACTIVITIES.  

Are we missing anything in our newsletter? Or is there something  

you wish we would have in our newsletter on a ongoing basis?  

Remember all inclusions for the January newsletter must be to the  

church office by December 22nd.   

Please phone the church office with your ideas or necessary inclusions. Kathy is 

waiting for your call or email.  

The praise team is meeting again! If you want to be    involved, please feel 

free to come! All are welcome! We will meet at 7 PM every Wednesday! 
 

 

Praise Team 

Upcoming EventsUpcoming EventsUpcoming Events   

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements   

Calling all Youth Group - CLAY!  

Join us on Friday 14th December @ 5PM. We 

are having a Pizza Party followed by handing 

out Christmas bags to the Seniors at the 

Lodge. Fun for Allé. 



On December 9th our children from Sun-

day School have a beautiful performance 

planned.  

Please join us for our annual Christmas Pot 
Luck on Sunday 9th December ð After the 
Childrenõs program. 

Ham, beans, perogies and punch are all pro-
vided. Please complete the pot luck with 
your favourite salads, buns and desserts. It 
would be wonderful to see you all.  

They Are Here!!!!!     Please collect one from the office and continue to give throughout the 

  Christmas period . 


